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The City of Chester and the Chester Upland School District Invite You to Join Us at Our 3rd 

Virtual Town Hall Meeting to 

GET CUSD BACK TO 

SCHOOL TO STAY 
Learn the new COVID -19 policies and procedures  

to keep our students and staff safe. 
Thursday, September 9 at 7:00 p.m. 

Click Here To Register 
Questions? Call 610-447-7700 Ext 7955 

 

 

Sponsored by: 

Panelists: 

https://widener.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAtdOGhqTMuH9PWZp3fhFwJp-jDiFd7XYdn

